Announcements / Upcoming Events



Announcements

 The Nursing Scholarship Committee announces the recipients of the 2021-2022 scholarships: 1st year scholarships: Leilani Moody, Abigail Calo, and Chantel Espiritu* 2nd year scholarships: John Paz, Nicole Kailipaka, and Ha'aheo Sai
 *Ford-Kimura Scholarship

Highlights of the 2022 Annual General Membership Meeting (March 19, 2022)

• The Board of Directors announces the election of new Directors, Cristy Feke and Priscilla Fiden



Cristy Feke (left)
Priscilla Fiden (right)

• The Board of Directors is pleased to announce the appointment of Webmaster Civic Gomes



Art Felix, Vice President (left) Civic Gomes, Webmaster (right)

 Guest speaker, Diane Hale (RN, KCH Chief Executive Nurse) made an informative presentation covering a variety of topics including new organizational procedures and new training programs for nursing staff.



Diane Hale, Chief Nurse Executive; Guest Speaker (left)
Judy Donovan, Regional Dir., Marketing & Strategic Planning (right)